Week of 29th June 2020


Dear Class 3,

Hi everyone! I hope you are all keeping safe and well. What amazing weather we’ve had this week! I can’t believe how hot it’s been the last couple of days. I hope you’ve enjoyed some time in the sun. 

I’m sorry we didn’t manage a Zoom call this week but we’ll definitely book one in for next week. We are missing you all so much!

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you have managed to do a bit of work alongside having lots of fun. If you do only one thing for school please try to read each day and practice your times tables. Remember you can drop by the school if you are out and about during the school day and I can come down to say hi.

I’m missing you lots. Take good care of yourselves.

Love 
Miss Coyne
